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IMPORTANT DATES • Mark your calendars now! 
SPRING BREAK: March 13-17 • No classes at the studio 
PICTURES: Friday, April 28 (Competition Teams) • Saturday, April 29 (All other classes) 
RECITAL REHEARSAL: Thursday, June 1 (Competition Teams) • Friday, June 2 (All other classes)  
RECITAL 2023: Saturday, June 3   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

RECITAL COSTUMES 
As a reminder, we will be sending costumes home on a rolling basis. Should you feel as though your child needs a 
different size costume, please let us know IMMEDIATELY. Due to inventory shortages and shipping delays, 
exchanging costumes will be difficult again this year. (Students may be asked to wear original costumes for pictures 
until a replacement can be obtained.) Once your student brings their costume home, please be sure to store the 
costume and all accessories in a safe place. Lost or damaged costumes will not be replaced. We highly recommend 
hanging costumes so that wrinkles can fall out before pictures.   
Please note that since costumes have already been ordered, they cannot be 
cancelled, and we are unable to provide refunds. If it becomes necessary for a 
student to drop a class, we will make sure you receive the costume that was 
ordered. 
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**PLEASE NOTE BOTH STAGING REHEARSAL AND RECITAL(S) ARE MANDATORY!** 

Every class will perform in ONE show. Competition teams and upper-level classes may perform in multiple shows. 

We will do our best to accommodate recital requests and take into consideration students in multiple classes, and our 
multi-student families. As you can imagine, this is not an easy task and unfortunately, we may not be able to 

accommodate all requests. 
If you have questions, please contact the studio. 

SHOES & TIGHTS  
If you have not done so already, it is time to 
start ordering your shoes and tights for 
Pictures and Recital. As a reminder, both 
shoe and tight orders must be placed at our 
810 Main Street location. Front desk staff 
will be available to help with sizing/ordering 
Monday-Thursday evening during regular 
class hours. For more information on 
requirements by class type, please visit the 
Policies page of our website.  

FEBRUARY AUTOMATIC PAYMENT 
February’s automatic payment was 
effective on Wednesday, February 
1st. This included Recital Fees of $90 
for families and $50 for single 
students. If you have questions, 
please contact the studio.  
 

NORWALK DANCE TEAM CONGRATULATIONS AND AUDITIONS 
The NDT had a whirlwind weekend competing at UDA Nationals!  Congratulations to the NDT 
dancers and Coach Nicole Prenger! Are you interested in auditioning for the Norwalk Dance 
Team in the 2023 season? Don’t miss the info meeting on February 23, clinics on February 
28 and March 1, and auditions on March 2! For more info, please visit the team Instagram: 
 
 
 
 

 
https://www.instagram.com/norwalk_dance 


